
MEMORANDUM 

DATE: February 1, 2021 

TO: Families & General Public 

FROM: Elaine Calvert, Vice President 

RE: COVID-19 Update 

St. Joseph’s Lifecare Centre wishes to report that Brant County Health Unit has 
discontinued our “suspected outbreak” status.

Outbreak protocols previously in place on Level 3 (Pine Trail and Canary Path) have 
been discontinued.  

• If a resident has two designated essential caregivers, both essential caregivers
have now been reinstated.

St. Joseph’s has strong infection control processes in place that are aligned with Ministry 
of Health directives and guided by public health authorities and continues to make the 
health and well-being of our residents, staff and visitors our top priority. 


